REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL

DATE: JUNE 24, 2020

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER

BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: COVID-19 BUSINESS REOPENING AND RECOVERY UPDATE

Staff will be providing an update on recovery efforts for local businesses, summarize
feedback and guidance from the COVID-19 Recovery Ad-Hoc committee, and gather
feedback on current and future assistance to the community.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council receive the update and provide feedback
and/or direction for continued COVID-19 recovery and assistance efforts moving forward.





